
VPAA Webex meeting 
Wednesday, July 29, 2020 @ 3:00 p.m. 
 
Welcome- Dr. Kathryn Hornsby 
 
1. GVTC Update- Robert Keown and Pam Warren 

Pam: Preparing for fall 2020 term. 
Robert: Still exploring the coding of courses for modality and working through the data committee 
to incorporate feedback from the college surveys and implement changes moving forward. 

2. Apple Update- Saundra King, Jennifer Dame, Ryan Mahoney, and Glen Spencer Jr.  
Development in Swift coding – Professional development material for educators.  Online, and free.  
They will send training information to Saundra who will forward to the VPAA list serve. 

3. E-Campus Update- Kathryn Hornsby, obert Keown 
Robert: Pilot opportunity to grow fully online programs with 2 colleges:  Wiregrass (Python) and 
Columbus (AWS) sharing their faculty.  No revenue sharing during pilot.   
Reviewed Shared Services PowerPoint presentation.  
FTE will stay “at home”. 
Shared instructor model.  Will have to make sure that SACCOC credentialing requirements are 
being met. 
Survey will be sent to colleges. Colleges will be asked if they wish to participate in the pilot.   
System office will work to expedite program requests to be offered beginning second half of fall 
term. 
 

4. Other Questions- All 
• Clinical Waiver questions – Sasha will update the spreadsheet with the exceptions. 
• Any updates on possible changes to SB2 TCCs? We have partners wanting us to PLA 

diploma ENGL and MATH.  Kathryn advised the group that the changes were 
submitted to OPB.  Regarding math and English, Dr. Dames has reviewed high 
school courses and compared to TCSG math and English.  There is some 
duplication.  This information has been shared with executive leadership. 

 
Adjourned at 3:34 


